
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  Thank you for joining our service today. 

  Please return often to:  

  Lighthouse Baptist Church 
  2440 US Route 60, Hurricane, WV 25526 

  Phone 304-562-3900      |    Fax 304-562-3990 

  Email: info@lbchurricane.org 

  Website: www.lbchurricane.org 

 

 

     
 
 

        Lighthouse Baptist Church 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

          

 

 

 

 

 

W E L C O M E 

September 24, 2023 

Behold, God is my salvation; 
    I will trust, and will not be afraid; 

for the Lord God is my strength and my song, 
    and he has become my salvation. 

Isaiah 12:2 

63 

$2,441.00 

$3,703.00 

$14,813.00 

 

Sunday Morning Attendance 

General Fund 

Weekly Needs 
Monthly Needs 

 

 

CHRONOLOGICAL BIBLE READING GUIDE 
    

24th Esther 6-10 
 

 25th Ezra 7-10 
 

26th Nehemiah 1-5 
 

27th Nehemiah 6-7 
 

28th Nehemiah 8-10 
 

29th Nehemiah 11-13; Psalm 126 
 

30th Malachi 

THIS WEEK AT LBC 

SUNDAY MORNING 10:30 AM: Pastor Kevin  

“Letter from the Ancient Jewish World” 

Jude 1&2 

SUNDAY EVENING 5PM: Small group 

MONDAY 7PM: Ladies Bible Study 

WEDNESDAY 6:45PM: Awana 

WEDNESDAY 7PM: Service and Prayer 

WEDNESDAY 7PM: Teen’s Bible Study 

THURSDAY 10:30PM: Women’s Small Group 

 

 

LAST WEEK’S STEWDARSHIP 

mailto:info@lbchurricane.org
http://www.lbchurricane.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

September 

1st Judy Brock; 
8th Anna Hundley 
9th John Brock; 
10th Tara Hicks; 
16th Heather Vanater; 
24th Corissa Eubanks 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SEPTEMBER 24th 

HOST/HOSTESS:  

Kim Steele 

NURSERY: 

Open For Volunteer 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH PRE-K:  

Rosalee Sergent 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH K-5th:  

Cory & Ashley Nicholson 

 

OCTOBER 1ST 

HOST/HOSTESS:  

Ed & Vio Bellville  

NURSERY: 

Madison Akers 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH PRE-K:  

Cotton Swiger 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH K-5th:  

Open for Volunteers 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 
 

Melanie Gibson 

304-767-9328 

 

 

 

Suruwaha of Brazil 

Population: 150-200 
 

The Suruwahá [soo-roo-wah-HAH] are an Indigenous group in the 
Amazon jungle of Brazil. They are difficult to access due to their 
remote location and government restrictions that prevent Indigenous 
peoples from changing their cultural identity. The Suruwahá live along 
rivers and creeks, where they farm bananas, manioc, and sugarcane. 
For large portions of the year, they live in a common hut, ruled by the 
man who built the hut. Only 150-200 Suruwahá remain, so time is 
of the essence to reach them with the gospel. 

 

Let’s pray Isaiah 45:23 | By myself I have sworn; from my 

mouth has gone out in righteousness a word that shall not return: 

“To me every knee shall bow, every tongue shall swear allegiance.” 

 

September 

1st Lee & Donna Martina 

2nd Ken & Cotton Swiger 

11th Dale & Linda Melton-  

McClung 

26th Cory & Ashley Nicholson 

ANNIVERSARIES 

ADVOCACY TEAM 
 

This team is to remind 
missionaries that they are 

being prayed for. Any 
questions please see Desiree 

Daniels. 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

We are looking for a volunteer teacher for K-5th 

class and for 3 spots in the Nursery. If you are 

interested please see Lisa. 
 

24 HOURS OF PRAYER 

September 28th   Don’t forget to sign up at 

Grand Central. 

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 

October 7 at 8:30am. Please sign up at 

Grand Central. 

DAYCARE DIRECTOR 

We are searching for a new daycare 

director. If interested, please give a 

resume to Pastor Kevin. A copy of the job 

description will be available soon.  
HURRICANE CHRISTMAS PARADE 

December 9th   This year’s theme is 

Whoville. Please sign up at Grand Central. 

If you have any questions please see 

Sharon. 

NEW DIRECTORIES 

I will be updating the directories for fall. If 

there is any changes please fill out a 

change form at grand central and leave it 

on the desk.   

OLA COX 

Offering with be received on October 1st. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Donations needed are toys and clothing 

for boys and girls for ages 2-14 

As well as money for shipping. You can 

pick up suggestions at Grand Central. Any 

questions see Virgie Via. 

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS  

Meals for October and other needs can 

be picked up at Grand Central. Items 

need to be back by Oct. 11th.  Any 

Questions please see Danyail Maynard. 

RESPONDING TO AN ARMED 

THREAT 

Mount Vernon Baptist Church is hosting a 

seminar on Thursday September 28th 

from 6pm-9pm. No cost to attend Light 

refreshments will be provided. Please 

register with Don Underwood at 

MATTER7836@aol.com (304)542-8723 

 

SERVICE MINISTRIES 

mailto:MATTER7836@aol.com

